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PROFESSIONAL STAFF RECRUITING 
 
The Board desires the superintendent to develop and maintain a continuous recruitment program 
designed to attract and hold the best possible professional personnel in the district's schools.  
 
It is the responsibility of the superintendent, with the assistance of other district administrators, to 
determine the personnel needs of the district and the individual schools, and to locate suitable 
candidates to recommend for employment.  
 
The search for good teachers and other professional employees will extend to a wide variety of 
educational institutions and geographical areas.  It will take into consideration the diversified 
characteristics of the district and the need for a bi-racial staff and for teachers of various cultural 
backgrounds.  
 


